
The lack of transparency in developing this green paper suggests that the process is captured 
by the aviation industry  
 
This email is a simple request to revise the process, include and listen to the many residents 
adversely affect by the lack of consultation, consideration and concern for affected residents 
 
This is yet another test that the Albanese government must step up to properly perform its 
obligations of decent, even handed governance 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Lawrie Ward  
Mob:   

  
 


